AJG Corporation
WCLG-FM, Morgantown, West Virginia
Application for Renewal of License

Post-Filing Announcement

(To be broadcast over WCLG-FM one (1) time on each of the following days:
June 1, June 16, July 1, July 16, August 1, and August 16, 2019. At least
three (3) of the six (6) required announcements must be broadcast between 7:00
a.m. and 9:00 a.m. and/or 4:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m., at least one (1) announcement
between 9:00 a.m. and noon, at least one (1) announcement between noon and
4.00 p.m., and at least one (1) announcement between 7:00 p.m. and
midnight).

On January 13, 2014, WCLG-FM was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2019.

Our license will expire on October 1, 2019. We have filed an application for license
renewal with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains
information concerning this station’s performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with
the FCC by September 1, 2019.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at 343 High Street, Morgantown, WV 26505 or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, DC
20554.



AJG Corporation
WCLG-FM, Morgantown, West Virginia
Application for Renewal of License

Post-Filing Certificate

I hereby certify that the text of the announcement set forth below, concerning the license
renewal application for WCLG-FM, Morgantown, WV was broadcast over the facilities of
WCLG-FM on the dates and at the times set forth below:

June 1, 2019, at: 8:17 AM

June 16, 2019, at: 5:28 PM

July 1, 2019, at: 11:44 AM

July 16, 2019, at: 2:24 PM
August 1,2019 at: 9:12 AM and
August 16, 2019, at: 11:59 PM

Text of Announcement:

On January 13, 2014, WCLG-FM was granted a license by the Federal Communications
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until October 1, 2019.

Our license will expire on October 1, 2019. We have filed an application for license
renewal with the FCC.

A copy of this application is available for inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains
information concerning this station’s performance during the last 8 years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and
to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with
the FCC by September 1, 2019.

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available
at 343 High Street, Morgantown, WV 26505 or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington,
DC 20554,

SIGNED:

A
NAME: Rob Henline
TITLE: GM/VP
DATE: 8/22/19

THIS CERTIFICATE IS FOR THE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE



